Maine Chapter AMC Annual Meeting Minutes

September 30, 2006, 7:00 PM

Camp Kieve, Nobleboro, Maine

Executive Committee members present: 

Peter Roderick- Chair

Laura Flight- Vice Chair

Denise Courtemanche- Treasurer

Keith Chapman- Trails

Jeanne Christie- Public Relations

Frank Robey- Outings

Joleen Rice- Outings

Dave Wood- Paddling 

Ben Smith- Membership 

Brenda Cummings- Newsletter

Bob Cummings- Newsletter

Spencer Meyer- At Large

Peg Nation- Conservation

Others present: 66 members and others of the Maine Chapter AMC 

Guests from AMC: Faith Salter, Dave Greenberg, Sarah Rowe

Leader Recognition

The following leaders were recognized with gifts for their efforts during 2005:

	Dave Langley

	Peter Roderick

	George Brown

	Lorraine Hussey

	Joleen Rice

	Wayne Newton

	Alix Pratt

	Gail Lawley

	Jennie Warner

	Mary Burnell

	Jo Anne Diller

	Bryan Courtois

	Cyndy Sheckley

	Dale Temm

	Don Parker

	Gerry Barnicle

	Jane Danielson

	Jeanne Christie

	Jim Tierney

	Keith Chapman

	Maureen McCool

	Mike D' Orio

	Peg Nation


Chapter Recognition
The following Executive Committee members were recognized with certificates of appreciation for their service, as they are stepping down from the committee:

Alix Pratt- Conservation

Joleen Rice- Outings

Frank Robey- Outings

Peter Tousignant- Meetings and Education

Mike Willett- Webmaster

Maureen McCool – Outings

Other Chapter members recognized:

Mag Wine- Nature column contributions to “Wilderness Matters”

Bob Pratt – Key member of the Conservation Committee

Mike D’Orio – Key member of the Outings Committee

Penny White – Facilitated Executive Committee retreat - 2005

Election of Executive Committee

The following people were voted on to the Maine Chapter AMC Executive Committee:

	Title
	Name

	Chair
	Peter Roderick

	Vice-Chair
	Laura Flight

	Treasurer
	Denise Courtemanche

	Secretary
	Evelyn Sawyer

	
	

	At Large
	Joleen Rice

	At Large
	Erin Woodsome

	Conservation Co
	Peg Nation

	Family Outings 
	Greg Hansel

	Meetings & Education
	Jeff Aceto

	Membership
	Ben Smith

	Newsletter Co
	Bob Cummings

	Newsletter Co
	Brenda Cummings

	Outings Co
	Spencer Meyer

	Outings Co
	Peter Broderick

	Paddling Co
	Rob & Lisa Hutchinson

	Paddling Co 
	Dave Wood

	Past Chair
	Scott Olsen

	Penobscot Subchapter
	Doug Keith 

	Public Relations
	Jeanne Christie

	Trail Maintenance Co
	Peter Roderick

	Trail Maintenance Co
	Keith Chapman

	Website
	Tim Flight

	Vacancies:
	

	Young Members Co
	vacant

	Young Members Co
	vacant


